
The Importance of Lung and Breast
Screenings for Early Detection
OSF HealthCare Medical Group Lunch and Learn

Friday, April 12 | Noon – 1 p.m.
United Methodist Village Dining Room
5201 Asbury, Godfrey

Dr. Wei Lin, OSF Medical Oncologist, will discuss the importance of using low dose CT for lung
screening and mammography for breast screening. Early detection can save a life!

Please join us for lunch and meet Dr. Lin. Learn about these available screening
resources at OSF HealthCare Saint Anthony's Health Center!




